Debra Thompson

From: Jessica Tucker < jt09ece@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 1:04 PM

To: Debra Thompson
Subject: Task Force Interest

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Jessica Doril. I am currently a lead preschool teacher at the Petersburg Children's Center. I have been working in the Early Childhood field for more than twenty years. I started my career here in Petersburg and have since worked in many states and taught internationally. I have a degree in Early Childhood Education and am back in school to further my own education. I take the work I do very serious and I am interested in joining the Early Childhood Task Force in Petersburg. I have done countless hours of training and have years of experience. I have been a presenter at conferences, been a peer mentor, as well as have been on many professional panels. I would like to be a representative of my field and help others gain a better understanding of what we do. The work I do for children is always with intent and purpose while meeting the needs of individual child as best I can. I have worked with children ranging in age from six weeks through 12 years in childcare settings (for profit and non profit), private schools, and with a home provider. I have been a classroom teacher and worked as an administrator. I am also a parent. I have a lot of experience through a wide lens and feel like I have more to offer this group in support of the children, families, staff and community you are reaching. I would be an asset to this forum. I bring all my experience and education with me from within the field of Early Childhood Education. Thank you for your consideration.

Jessica Doril